
  

 

ISSUE 61 

Ebury Bridge Estate  

Bulletin 
13/8/2024 
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Bouygues UK is working to the highest standards to mitigate disruption 
to residents as much as possible.  

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform you of forthcoming works and 
any possible disturbances which might be caused by these works prior 
to their delivery. 

 

 

 Progress to date 

     BUILDING 7 

• We have completed the installation of below ground services needed for both 
buildings. 

•  
BUILDING 8 

• The roof works and terraced areas are now complete. 

 



 

 

 Forthcoming construction 

 
Over the coming weeks : 
 

• We will be continuing with the facade works at ground level and on Level 1 on 
Building 7. 
 

• The works to complete the internal fit out of dwellings and communal corridors 
will be ongoing. 

 
• We will be continuing with the hard and soft landscaping. 

 

• Works to complete the central hub will be ongoing. 
 

• We will complete the works to the staircase. 
 

• Both lifts will be commissioned. 
 

We do not anticipate any of these works to cause disruption or disturbance to 
residents.  
 

Please check our webpage for updates via the QR code.       
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
Social value 

                              

                                                      

 

Carly’s Angel’s Summer Programme.  

Carly’s Angel’s are the first applicant to receive funds from the Bouygues UK 
Community Chest. A fund which has been available to local charities and 
organisations as part of our Social Value commitment to Ebury. 

Carly Taplin, owner of Carly’s Angels, has used some of the funding to provide a free 
summer programme for local families. Each session has had a different theme from 
mini beasts to construction. 

 

Gardening at Westminster Memory Service. 

A team of Bouygues UK volunteers put on their gardening gloves to help in the 
Westbourne Park Road centre’s beautiful garden used by their service users. 

 

                                       

 

                       



 

 

Your safety is  
our concern 

Bouygues UK takes every 
precaution to keep you 
safe throughout the 
construction process. 

At all times, our site will be secure and 
surrounded by fencing but building sites 
can be hazardous places: 

• We dig deep holes 

• We erect scaffolding 

• We use large, noisy machinery 

Please do not enter the construction site, 
unless it is part of a pre-arranged visit by 
our project team. 

• Our operatives and staff are trained 
to work safely 

Please help us to keep you and children 
safe, and take extra care during the school 
holidays. 

 Considerate Constructors 
Scheme 

As with all our projects, this 
site will be registered with 
the scheme, and regular 
visits from the Considerate 
Constructors monitor will 
help us to ensure that we  
continue to improve our performance  
in showing full respect for: 

• Community 

• Workforce 

• Environment 

Please let us know if you have any 
concerns.  

Our contact details are below. 

If you would like further information 
regarding the Scheme you can visit their 
website at: www.ccsheme.org.uk 

   

Standard site working hours are: 

Monday – Friday: 8am-6pm Saturday: 8am-1pm 

There should be no deliveries between 8– 
9:30 am and 3:00-4:30 pm 

 

Want to speak to us? 

We understand you will want to know what is happening in your area.  
Our team is available to answer any queries or concerns you may have and are 
only too pleased to hear from you. If you have any community projects that you 
think Bouygues UK could get involved with, please contact the site team below. 

 

Name: Gary Rooney 
Project Manager 
T: 07583636453 
E:eburybridge.enquiries@bouyg
ues-uk.com 

 

Name: Kathryn Ridyard 
Resident Liaison Officer 
T: 07788922170 
E:eburybridge.enquiries@bouyg
ues-uk.com 


